East Los Angeles Skills Center Newsletter

Week of 04/09/18 Volume 1, Issue 25

We're on the Web! www.eastlaskillscenterc.org

Andrea Rodriguez, Principal Gity Family, Asst. Principal Counseling Jose Rico, Asst. Principal Operations Lynda Daniel, Asst. Principal Operations

Empowering Students!

Congratulations to Mr. Anthony Pedroza who recently celebrated a wedding on March 16th.

Also, congratulations to Ms. Daniel (now Mrs. Farnsworth) who celebrated a wedding on March 25th.

Mr. Pedroza, Plant Manager, was gifted a money tree from staff.

Ms. Daniel, Assistant Principal, was gifted a money veil by staff.

Thank you all for your well wishes and generosity.









We also celebrated Mr. Rico's birthday that would take place on March 27th, over spring break.



On March 12th, East Los Angeles Skills Center hosted a hiring event for SP+ and the WorkSource Center. SP+ was looking to fill positions at Dodger Stadium. Ms. Sheldrin Ruiz, our Navigator, helped students with resumes and prepared them for interview. Our PLN students participated as they were looking to obtain positions for the summer. Congratulations for participating in this job opportunity



WASC News

Our WASC visit took place March 18th - March 21st. On March 18th, East Los Angeles Skills Center hosted a meet and greet for the WASC committee members. This was an opportunity for the WASC visiting committee to get to know staff outside of their normal roles and classroom environment. Thank you to all staff that took time out of their Sunday afternoon to participate.



























Congratulations to: Alejandra Sandoval, Emely Padilla, Nerida Bermudez (left to right)

Alejandra Sandoval is interested in the LVN program, Emely Padilla is starting her career in the medical field and Nerida Bermudez is a former ESL, high school diploma graduate. They received a CNA scholarship and a job opportunity upon completing the program. Thank you Healthcare Talent for your continuous support towards our students. If you are interested in CNA and would like to know more about scholarships please see Ms. Alvarez, CTE Pathways Advisor.

What's Happening?

04/09 – 04/13: Adult Education Week – Please submit pictures of your class, so we may feature them daily on our Facebook Page

04/11/18: Graduation Committee Meeting, 1:00 pm in Rm 214

04/11/18: Deadline to register for CALPRO Online Course: IET Webinar, This is not a DACE

event, Participation is voluntary, register @ calpro-online.org

04/12/18: Healthcare Reunion Mixer, Auditorium, 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm

04/13/18: Schoology Course Development, 12:30 pm – 3:00 pm in Rm 221

04/14/18: IET Summer Program – CTE Development, Auditorium, 8:30 am – 1:30 pm, All

Summer CTE Instructors

04/20/18: LARAEC Open Meeting, Auditorium, 1:00 pm

04/25/18: Administrative Professional Day

04/27/18: All Staff PLC, 8:00 am -12:00 pm in Auditorium

WHAT YOU SHOULD KNOW

HISET DATES

• Every Tuesday we offer testing. You need to register a week in advance.

Things to Know

Visitors should obtain the permission of administration before entering any classroom.

School wide Learning Outcomes:

The East Los Angeles Skills Center offers opportunities for all students to:

- ☐ Have access to an educational plan and course of study to increase employability
- ☐ Obtain technical skills for entry and advanced employment
- ☐ Acquire language and academic skills for advanced educational options and careers

East Los Angeles Skills Center Office Hours

Monday – Friday: 7:30 am – 4:30 pm Saturday: 7:30 am – 12:00 pm

Eastside Learning Center office Hours

Monday – Thursday: 7:30 am – 8:30 pm Friday: 7:30 am – 3:30 pm & Sat. 7:30 am – 12:00 pm

TABE Reading Test Schedule

ELASC: Monday & Thursday @ 8:00 am Eastside: Tuesday @ 6:00 pm

Vision:

To be a dynamic educational and job training institution to empower students to be college prepared and career ready.

Mission:

The East Los Angeles Skills Center in collaboration with community—based organizations and stakeholders will provide access to educational programs and services to students to achieve their personal and or career goals through language acquisition, academic and career pathways.

Happy Birthday

- Irma Cuevas 04/05/18
- Bertha Galvan 04/12/18
- Gity Family 04/25/18
- Robert Estrada 04/26/18

The LAUSD emergency notification system is prepared to send over one million simultaneous phone calls, emails and texts in times of need.

If you need to update your contact information, employees are to visit http://ess.lausd.net and include at least one cell phone number, which will be kept confidential. Parents are to visit the Main Office of your child's school to update contact information, as phone numbers and email addresses must be updated in person. Before the end of the school year, the District will begin sending text messages to all cell phones as an additional communication method with parents and employees.